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There was an inmpromptu  BCOA meeting at the Puyallup dog show in 
January. I asked that all members to be sure they voted in the election and 
wanted to make sure that everyone received a ballot and if not where they 
could get one. I asked if there were any questions or items that they felt 
needed to be brought before the board. I answered questions in regards to 
the upcoming Nationals and asked for volunteers as we could use all the 
help we can get.  It was voted on and passed by PSBC that our regional 
specialty club would put together a basket of PNW items for auction at the 
Nationals. I wanted to mention that there is a All Breed show held in 
Spokane, WA on Sunday after our Nationals. Superintendent is Onofrio 
and is about an hour and a half driving east for those who drove out.  Also 
wanted to remind everyone to get your reserved grooming and RV parking 
in soon. RV is very limited and both are on a first come first serve. So far I 
have 1 parking and 5 reserved grooming. See you all at the Nationals. I 
can’t wait!!!!! 
	
  


